
MSOA Executive Board 
 

Minutes – September 30, 2014 
 

Waterville Boys/Girls Club 
 
In attendance:  Chris Branch, Jerry Crouter, Sandy Labelle, Beth Drew, Damon Wilson, Mary 
Thompson, Eric Noftall. 
 
Chris Branch, President, called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 
 
I. Secretary's Report.  The minutes of the September 9, 2014 meeting were approved. 
 
II. Treasurer's Report.  There was no new Treasurer's Report; the situation is the same as 
presented at the September 9 meeting. 
 
III. Old Business 
 
 A. MPA Swim Committee – The MPA Executive Committee supported the decision 
to go to timed finals and only one diver may score at States.  Diving at dual meets will be per the 
rule book.  Conference meets will be determined by conferences.     
  
 B. Clinics – There was an extended discussion of the curriculum for the clinics.  
There will be a diving section as the last topic at each clinic, and officials will be advised that 
first choice for diving judges at dual meets will be assigned from the list, and no one will judge 
diving at States if he/she did not attend the diving portion of the clinic.  Jerry will teach Level 1 
at both clinics.  Sandy Z and Jerry have completed the Level 1 test.  Duffy is close to completing 
the test for all other officials. 
  
 C. Tests will be due by November 10. 
 
  
IV. Next Meeting will be November 16 at 9:30 pm in Waterville. 
 
IX. The meeting was adjourned at 8:30. 


